Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF COMMUNITY AFFAIRS
Division of Housing and Community Development
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the Florida Building Commission has received the petition for declaratory statement from Dan Arlington, on behalf of St. Johns County Building Department, on July 9, 2008, regarding whether Section 1609.4.3, Florida Building Code, Building Volume, (2007) and Section 301.2.1.4, Florida Building Code, Residential Volume, (2007) when they become effective, will require a twenty percent increase to be applied to the entire continuous uplift load path and a twenty percent increase in the load capacity of the roof trusses in certain wind exposure categories. It has been assigned the number DCA08-DEC-194.

A copy of the request may be obtained by writing to: Paula P. Ford, Commission Clerk, Department of Community Affairs, 2555 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2100.
